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ARCK- Online Workshop for further enhancing cooperation and development for RockInEurope 

project 

World Rock and Roll Confederation (WRRC) is involved in the project as associated partner. WRRC has 

long been launching programmes all around the world to popularize the sport.  Acrobatic Rock and 

Roll has a history of 4 decades. This form of dance combines endurance, flexibility and gymnastic 

elements while also including a unique enthusiasm factor in the learning process, which is one of the 

factors which makes it more and more popular all around the world, including in the European Union. 

It is necessary to collect and share materials to have more knowledge from more nations, especially 

since there are no officially accepted or state-accredited sports-specific training schools or 

programmes, books, publications on this respective topic. 

Katalin Kis, vice-president of the World Rock'n'Roll Confederation (https://wrrc.dance/) will hold an 

online workshop on April 27th, to present the project and the tools for using the ARCK website. 

Members of dance associations and clubs were invited to the meeting, who will have the opportunity 

to participate in testing the methodology offered by Acorbatic Rock’n’Roll Center of Knowledge 

(ARCK). During the online workshop, the participants will be introduced to the different tools of ARCK, 

how to contribute to the common database and expert evaluations, so that a professionally 

comprehensive document system, knowledge repository can be made available to users. The 

Workshop is essential for gathering feedback from professionals. The platform will be available from 

May 31st. 
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